
22/09/2020 

MR James Wish 
4 Holloway PL 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
james@cwesydney.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Dear Sir

I live at 4 Holloway Place at the entrance to the park.My living room, 11 year old sons bedroom 
and main bedroom run along the boundary to the park where the floodlighting is to be erected.
The floodlights on the Northern side of the parkland are an entire road and garden away from 
the overlooking housing.The intended floodlights close to 4 Holloway Place are within 8 meters 
of my sons bedroom window.

I do not complain about the comings and goings in the evening or during the weekends 
however Holloway Place is a narrow culdesac and is used as the main drop off and parking 
area for the parkland.

I object strongly to the DA on the grounds that during the winter months these lights will flood 
my entire house completely stripping my family of any privacy or quiet enjoyment.Any chance 
of getting to sleep early will be lost completely, let alone the chance to study.

These lights will be too close to the houses on the boundary and should never have been 
contemplated. 

Sent: 22/09/2020 3:16:07 PM
Subject: Online Submission


